
„God Save the King!” Church and State in Anglican Theology
Berlin 17 – 19 November 2023
Thank you for your interest in the above seminar.
The seminar is subsidised and mainly aimed at students, young graduates and people professionally engaged with Anglicanism and ecumenism. However there are places available for others interested in the subject matter. Therefore we ask you to tell us a bit about yourself. 
Please send back asap, but before 31 October 2023 at the latest (first come, first serve).
You
Name: 
Address: 
E-mail:
Telephone: 
Occupation (e.g. student):
Age:    	under 35
35 – 55
over 55
Transport (for planning our group transport in Berlin):
Do you have a Deutschlandticket?		□ Yes	□ No
Do you have a semester ticket for Berlin?		□ Yes	□ No
Accommodation (seminar fee, one dinner and one lunch are included in all options):
□ A bunk in a room with four others  	€ 65 (for two nights incl. breakfast)
□ I do not need accommodation  	€ 20
□ Single room				€ 200 (limited availability)

Data protection:
Your details will only be used for the administration of this seminar. But the seminar should facilitate networking among those interested in Anglicanism. Are you happy to share details (name, location, e-mail address) with the other participants?
□ Yes	□ No

Please send the completed form (jpg or pdf) to: Britta Frischmuth.Zenker (britta.frischmuth-zenker@ki-eb.de) and Kai Funkschmidt  kai.funkschmidt@ki-eb.de 

Questions? Get in touch: 06251 – 8433.0 or 8433.11




